
The	Outreach	Working	Group	

The	Advancement	Committee	has	been	suspended	for	the	time	being	as	no	one	felt	lead	
to	step	forward	as	clerk.	It	is	clear,	however,	that	Friends	are	interested	in	sharing	our	
message	with	others	and	are	looking	for	help	in	doing	that.			

To	help	fill	that	need	Arlene	Johnson	and	Robin	Whitely	are	co-leading	an	Outreach	
Working	Group	for	Friends	who	are	interested	in	advancement	to	think	about	steps	that	
they	can	take	to	share	more	of	who	we	are	as	Quakers	and	what	we	have	to	offer	to	
others.	They	are	looking	for	three	to	five	other	Friends	who	would	like	to	join	them	in	
this	calling.			

It	has	become	clear	that	many	Friends	are	interested	in	Advancement	and	sharing	our	
message	but	do	not	know	how	to	move	forward.	This	group	will	share	ideas	and	explore	
ways	to	help	bring	the	message	of	Friends	to	seekers	who	have	not	found	us	yet.			

If	you	are	interested	in	serving	on	this	Working	Group	please	contact	Robin	Whitely	at	
rlwhitely@comcast.net	or	Arlene	Johnson	at	arlene_johnson@verizon.net.	
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